
Please be advised that we have contacted several testing facilities in Suffolk County who will 
give the COVID-19 test to our employees who are experiencing symptoms. Be aware that there 
are some facilities in Suffolk County that will not give a test but instead will supply a “presumed 
positive” letter.  We want our employees to be tested so they are not placed in mandatory 
isolation unnecessarily.   
 
HR is speaking with individual employees and guiding them through the process; however, 
please print this email, post on bulletin boards and distribute to your employees so that they will 
have the information as we head into the holiday weekend. I’m attaching the Essential 
Employee Letter which can also be distributed to all employees.  
 
Testing Locations That Will Test SCWA Employees With Essential Employee Letter If 
Exhibiting COVID-19 Symptoms 
 
CALL FIRST 
 
LI Urgent Care – 2 locations 
www.li-urgent-care.com 
LI Urgent Care in West Babylon 
403 Little East Neck Road 
West Babylon, NY 11704 
(631) 716-5463 
 
LI Urgent Care in Manorville 
287 Wading River Road #8 
Manorville, NY 11949 
(631) 716-5410 
 
ProHealth Urgent Care – 2 locations 
www.prohealthcare.com/urgent-care  
ProHealth Urgent Care in South Huntington 
247 Walt Whitman Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746 
(631) 923-2450 
 
ProHealth Urgent Care in West Islip 
148 Sunrise Highway 
West Islip, NY 11795 
(631) 620-3580 
 
City MD Urgent Care – www.citymd.com – for locations: 
Commack, Copiague, Cutchogue, Deer Park, Farmingville, Lake Grove, Lindenhurst, Port 
Jefferson Station, Riverhead, Rocky Point, Ronkonkoma, Sayville, Selden, Shirley, Smithtown 
 
Stay healthy everyone – be safe!  Donna 
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